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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	as	it	is	a	major	renewable	energy	source	we	need	
to	help	us	reduce	carbon	emissions	to	prevent	catastrophic	climate	change.	
I	believe	the	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	
electricity	and	should	be	regulated	so	retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum;	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	recognising	
the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar.	
My	partner	and	I	have	our	own	rooftop	solar	pv	and	hot	water.	We	get	a	very	
small	rebate	for	the	power	we	feed	into	the	grid	and	so	we	are	now	considering	
our	own	battery	storage.	
	
Sandra	Thompson		
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